
 

21 September 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent(S)/Carer(s), 
 
As part of the Animal Care Club at Nottingham Free School, we thought it would be 
beneficial for the students to have some hands on experience during some of the 
sessions. Therefore, we are planning on having a labradoodle dog present in the 
sessions every 3-4 weeks to allow the students to interact with and practise animal 
care including playing, grooming, checking paws and so on. Furthermore, Pets as 
Therapy charity will be visiting in October and will be bringing some dogs in during 
that session to discuss how they can benefit people in need. 
 
Please sign and return the attached slip to confirm that you are happy for your child 
to be present and take part in these sessions. If you are not happy for your child to 
take part, or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
via email ltervit@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk or by telephone 0115 8964949. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss L Tervit 
Lead Teacher of MFL and Student Voice 
 

 
 
I/We ___________________________________________________, parent(s)/carer(s) of 

___________________________________ in tutor set _____ give permission for our/my child to 

be present and take part in the practical sessions with the dog during Animal Care 

Club. 

 
Signed: _________________________________________     Date: __________________________ 
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